Flash Traffic #03-02-2023

Perch Base, United States Submariners

Flash Trajfsc

Number: #03-02-2023
Date:  03/14/2023

Subject: Perch Base Annual Picnic

The Perch Base Annual Picnic will be held on Saturday, April 8 at Paloma Community
Park, Peoria form 0900-1700. The COB is requesting that the membership participate in
the attached survey:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/YYQCWBD

The survey will provide all the information required to attend and enjoy this
event. Please do not forget to separately email the COB (cob@perch-base.org) with the
number of personnel in your shore party. Your response at your earliest convenience

would be greatly appreciated.

This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a
response.



